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Heartfelt Thanks for 

Attending and 

Participating at the 

Nature School 

Families Barbecue!  

Dear Nature School Families, 

We extend our sincere gratitude to each and every one of you for your 
enthusiastic attendance and active participation at the recent Fern Flower - Nature 
School Families Barbecue. Your presence added to the warmth and joy of the event, 
and we hope you had a delightful time enjoying great food and connecting with the 
rest of the Nature School community. 

The barbecue was not only a feast for the taste buds but also an opportunity for 
families to come together, share stories, and strengthen the bonds within our 
wonderful community. It was heartening to see familiar faces and to witness new 
connections being forged among Nature School families. 

Your active participation contributed to the success of the event, creating a 
vibrant and welcoming atmosphere for everyone. We hope you enjoyed the delicious 
food, lively conversations, and the chance to build connections with other families 
who share the same commitment to the Nature School values. 

Events like the Families Barbecue play a crucial role in fostering a sense of 
community spirit, and your presence was integral to making it a memorable and 
enjoyable occasion. We appreciate your support and look forward to more 
opportunities to come together as a community, share experiences, and celebrate the 
unique bond that ties us all together. 

Thank you once again for attending and participating in the Fern Flower - 
Nature School Families Barbecue. Your involvement has a positive impact on the spirit 
of our community, and we look forward to many more shared moments in the future. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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